NOTICE
The Meetings for the

City of Cordell City Council
City of New Cordell Utility Authority Board of Trustees

City of New Cordell Development and Redevelopment
Authority Board of Trustees

are cancelled by Mayor Beech

for everybody’s safety due to the
severe weather conditions forecasted.

The meetings are postponed until
Monday, February 22, 2021

at 6:00 p.m. in the Community Center

This notice is posted at City Hall on Saturday, February 13, 2021
at 7:50 p.m.

J. C. Moser — City Administrator




